Attendance

Marty Sachs

Pete Wenzel

Dale Moberg

Ed Mooney

Peter Ogden

Himagiri Mukkamala

Tony Fletcher

Minutes

The agenda for the meeting is at:

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200209/msg00022.html

Dale announced location of the new files with editorial corrections:

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-cppa/documents/ebcpp-2.0.pdf (which equals 

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-cppa/documents/ebcpp-2.0c.pdf)

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-cppa/documents/ebcpp-2.0c.doc

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-cppa/schema/cpp-cpa-2_0b.xsd

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-cppa/schema/cpp-example-companyA-2_0b.xml

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-cppa/schema/cpp-example-companyB-2_0b.xml

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-cppa/schema/cpa-example-2_0b.xml

The BPSS instance for 3A4 and the BPSS schema used were left unchanged.

SubTeam Reports

Marty reported on the Negotiation subteam by saying that

Hima put out final BPSS instance document,

Kartha will produce NDD schema and instance shortly,

and that Jean was presumed to be working on the message schema

and text.

Tony reported on the BTP Transaction subteam that during October

we would see a draft appear.

The team approved the editorial changes. Dale urged everyone

to check the links and inform him if any problems were found with them.

Implementation architecture draft discussion.

Tony Fletcher provided an introduction to his draft 

on an implementation architecture for ebXML.

Marty noted that an audience for this material would be the developer 

community and that it would be most useful. Hima endorsed this

viewpoint and added that it might be useful to let IIC review and

comment on  some of the material. 

Dale asked about the BPSS 2 and BPSS 3 nodes

in the included chart, and Tony noted that an updated draft

was to be appear on the CPPA list. Dale asked whether the

BPEL4WS specification might cover some of the Business Process

Execution component's functionality and urged consideration

of this material before pushing BPSS in the execution language

direction. Tony had to leave for another call, and everyone

was encouraged to continue discussion on the list.  Meeting

adjourned.

